

Winter 2018

Dear Friend of Talbot Hospice,

Spring is around the corner and plans are underway for our annual floral fundraiser to be held on Thursday, March 22. Whether you are a first-time supporter—or have helped in years past—we sincerely hope you will participate, as we assist Talbot Hospice in their important, compassionate work.

Welcome Spring Bouquet is a *volunteer-run* tradition, bringing color and cheer to the families and businessess who pre-order our bouquets, all the while supporting the work of Talbot Hospice and celebrating the coming of Spring.

Your generous contribution helps us purchase the bouquets and ensure this gesture of outreach and beauty will continue for another year.



Each and every day Talbot Hospice brings hope, compassion and caring to patients and families who are facing end-of-life issues. Your support of **Welcome Spring Bouquet** helps Talbot Hospice in ways large and small. Last year this cheery floral event yielded over \$10,000! With your help, this year we hope to surpass that number, enabling Talbot Hospice to use the proceeds where it is needed most.

Donating is easy, whether you mail your check with the form below, donate online or in person at Talbot Hospice. **Thank you for your generosity** as we all work together to help Talbot Hospice provide end-of-life care and guidance to Talbot County families. On March 22 we will deliver a complimentary bouquet to you as a gesture of our sincere gratitude for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Leslye Mosier & Julie Burleson, Committee Chairs (and dozens of Hospice Volunteers)

CLIP AND RETURN

below	to suppo	e use my donation ort Talbot Hospice ng Bouquet 2018!	Talbot Hospice Welcome	
	\$100		ODITIO :	3
	\$250	Other Amount	Bouget	
	\$500	\$		
NAME				
ADDRESS				
EMAIL			DAYTIME PHONE	
CREDIT (CARD: 🖵 VISA	#		
EXP DAT	E		SIGNATURE	

Please make your check payable to Talbot Hospice, donate via phone (410) 822-6681 or on our website talbothospice.org. Thank you!